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NIS/PC/06/20092020                                        20-09-2020 

 
Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from NIS! 

 

This is to inform you that our school will remain closed on 23
rd

 and 24
th

 September 2020 

(Wednesday and Thursday) on account of Saudi National Day. Kindly note there will be no online 

classes on said dates. 

 

We wish you all Happy Saudi National Day. 

 

Thanking You, 

With Regards, 

Principal 

 

 


